
From: Katague, Ditas 
Sent: 2/19/2014 9:18:30 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Baker, Amy C. 
(amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Malliett, Valerie (valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Rothchild, Ann Christina (annchristina.rothchild@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Meeting request to discuss overgeneration 

Thanks Erik. We will look for it. Looping in Amy Baker. 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE Smarrpltone 

Original message 
From: "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" 
Date:02/19/2014 8:59 AM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Katague, Ditas" 
Subject: Meeting request to discuss overgeneration 

Ditas, 

PG&E would like to arrange a briefing for Commissioner Sandoval and/or her staff to discuss 
the challenge of overgeneration, when must-run generation is greater than load plus exports. 
This is becoming an increasing issue for PG&E as non-dispatchable renewable resources 
represent an increasing share of our supply portfolio. We are in the process of developing a 
strategy to deal with this issue and we would like to discuss it with you. 

We will submit a meeting request to your office. I anticipate the meeting will last 
approximately one hour. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

SB GT&S 0439866 
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Erik 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


